
HOLY SPIRIT CHEER TEAM 
COME JOIN THE TEAM!  

Open to ALL 3rd-8th Graders 

Practices are held on Fridays from 
3:30-5:00 in the Holy Spirt School 

Gymnasium  

The first practice will be held on 
Friday, October 13th (10/13/2017) 

Have Questions?  

Email Veronica Doran  

jvdoran@verizon.net  

Sign-Ups are still being accepted 
through the CYO tab on the parish 

website.  

 

HURRY!  

mailto:jvdoran@verizon.net

